Action Plan Sele Medcial Practice based on the 2012-13 survey responses. 

For PRG discussion by e-mail and at the May meeting.
	
	What you told us…
	What we will do in response…
	When we will aim to implement this change

	1.
	Very positive feedback was received about receptionists, telephone access, and repeat prescribing
	We will summarise this feedback and make the information available to the wider patient population as well as passing on your positive comments to reception, admin and clinical staff
	March/April 2013

	2.
	You were happy with our current opening hours, though there seems to be a lack of awareness of our extended hours.
	We will leave our core and extended opening hours unchanged and publicise the extended hours more widely.
	April 2013

	3.
	31% of those who wanted a change to opening hours requested weekend opening.
	We will investigate this further in our next survey by asking a number of different questions which will allow us to see why this is being requested.
	Autumn 2013

	4.
	The welcome message on the telephone system seems rather long.
	We will arrange to abbreviate the message so that patients wishing to speak to a receptionist can be out through more quickly.
	March 2013

	5.
	When GPs are running late receptionists do not always let patients know.
	We will reinforce the message that receptionists should inform patients when surgeries are running late.
	March 2013

	6.
	30% of appointments run more than 10 minutes later than the allocated time.
	We will continue to publicise the fact that patients should consider booking a double appointment if they have a complicated problem or more than one problem to discuss with the GP.
	April 2013

	7.
	54% of patients wait 4 or more days to see the GP of their choice.
	We will investigate this further to see whether EMIS Access is part of this problem and also whether this is down to patient choice by asking more questions on this in future surveys.

Patients will be encouraged not to delay urgent treatment by waiting for a particular GP when the problem would be best dealt with by any GP.
	Autumn 2013

	8.
	25% of respondents were unaware that telephone advice was available from GPs by requesting a telephone consultation.
	We will devise a patient information leaflet available in reception and online summarising messages.


	April 2013

	9.
	16% of respondents were unaware of our online appointment booking facility and 25% prefer to speak to receptionists.
	We will promote this service more widely – using the positive feedback from our survey to encourage more patients to consider the online facility or try it again.
	April 2013

	10.
	Appointments with nurses should be available for online booking.
	We have considered this in the past and regularly review the situation.  We prefer not to corral patients into specific clinics which would be the only way to book suitable length appointments online.
	Ongoing

	11.
	Patients would like to correspond with us via email.
	Although this is not appropriate for clinical purposes, we will build up our database of patient’s email addresses for admin purposes such as survey distribution and/or admin correspondence.
	April – August 2013

	12.
	Some facetious comments on one form indicated that the purpose of the survey was not understood.
	We need to consider more carefully how and when we approach patients with surveys
We perhaps also need to direct the survey to specific service provision rather than covering a wide range of broad topics.

We ask patients to review GPs for their appraisals and patients may become weary of surveys if we conduct too many.
	Autumn 2013

	13.
	Incomplete surveys
	Many of the survey papers returned were incomplete.  This may well have been due to the number of questions or may relate to 12 above.
	Autumn 2013


